
Dear [Author's Name], 

Thank you for submitting your poetry work titled "[Title of Poem]" to [Magazine Name]. We 

appreciate the time and effort you invested in sharing your creativity with us. 

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that we will not be able to publish your 

poem in our upcoming issue. This decision was difficult, as we received a large number of high-

quality submissions, and we had to make tough choices based on our current editorial needs and 

themes. 

We encourage you to continue writing and submitting your work. Please feel free to send us 

future pieces, as we would love to see how your poetry evolves. 

Thank you once again for considering [Magazine Name]. We wish you the best of luck with your 

writing endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Magazine Name] 


